Call, Rosemarie

From: CHRISTINE BEHAN <sibemd@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 10:50 PM

To: Call, Rosemarie

Subject: Decade Properties Expansion

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,
| respectfully ask that you preserve Clearwater Point by voting NO on allocating 27 Units to Decade Properties.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
C.Behan

895 S. Gulfview Blvd

Clearwater



